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Directors Message 

 From all of the HOA Board of  

 Directors, have a safe and Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

  

 A Helping Hand 

 Recently there have been several 

reports of the storage (RV) lot being left unlocked.  

Although it is the responsibility of the residents that 

have spaces rented to lock the gate upon leaving the 

lot, things happen.  The guards will check, but, if 

you pass by the gate and notice it closed, but not 

locked, please help out by closing the lock on the 

chain to secure the gate. 

 Reporting 

If you have a concern or non emergency 

situation that needs reporting, call the Gate Guard 

at 941- 928-5889.  If the gate is not manned, call 

the Park’s office number at 941-922-2020.  There is 

an afterhours reporting option. 

   

Debris  

Fallen branches in your yard are to be bundled and 

put out at regular pick up by Waste Management. 

Debris in the street or on common areas are Cove’s 

responsibility 

   

   

 

The Veteran’s Honor Wall project is underway!  We 

are constantly trying to keep up with our Veterans 

in the community so if you have a new neighbor 

please ask if they are one.  The estimated cost is $20 

per display, and at this point we are working on 

donations.  Thanks to all that have contributed so 

far.  Donations will be accepted at Karaoke, Diva 

Parties and any HOA meeting or given to any BOD.
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SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When caring hearts meet willing hands, volunteers are created. 

Great words to describe our wonderful volunteers.  The HOA BOD wants to thank you all for what you have 

done for the HOA and community.  You have assisted with so many events and taken time out of your lives to 

make this a great place to live and enjoy.  You have given of yourselves to setting up/taking 

down/decorating/feeding and serving other residents at various events.  With a smile on your face and a spring 

in your step.  Many of you have been here for several years and bring forth great ideas for fun things to do here 

in the Village. Below are photos from the volunteer lunch in September. 

The HOA could not have run these events without all of you. So, thank you again for your years of service 

adding a little joy to all of our lives. 

Your grateful Board of Directors 

Pam Bentz  Jim Erceg  Cheryllee Wright  Mike Bond 

Patty Wells  Anthony Lombardo Sal Naimo   Mary Santiago 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Special events also hosted a Social for New Residents in October** 

 

 


